
 

SHALOM POINT 

TEAM  

 

DR. JING LIN (LOTEM)  

HEBREW ACADEMY  

Dr. Jing Lin (Lotem) is an esteemed scholar and educator 
specializing in Jewish studies, Hebrew literature, and Jewish 
philosophy. With an impressive academic background and a wealth 

of teaching experience, Dr. Lin brings her expertise to the Hebrew 
Team at Shalom Point.  

Dr. Lin completed her Ph.D. in Religious Studies at Peking 
University, where she focused on Rabbi Saadiah Gaon's thought. 

She also spent time as a visiting Ph.D. student at Nanyang 
Technological University in Singapore, further enriching her 
academic journey. Her dedication to Jewish studies led her to 

pursue an M.A. in Jewish Studies at the Hebrew University of 
Jerusalem, Israel. 

At Beijing Foreign Studies University, Dr. Lin holds the position of 
Senior Lecturer in the School of Asian & African Studies. She has 
been an influential figure within the university, serving as the 

Director of the Department of Hebrew Studies since 2010. 
Additionally, she coordinates the SIGNAL (Sino-Israel Global 

Network & Academic Leadership) Israel Studies Program, fostering 
academic connections between China and Israel. 

Dr. Lin's research interests encompass various aspects of Jewish 
culture and identity. Her publications delve into topics such as 
Jewish philosophy, Hebrew literature, and the Jews of Singapore. 



 

Notably, her work on the relationship between Spinoza and Jewish 
thought earned her recognition from The World Religious Cultures. 

As a dedicated educator, Dr. Lin has taught a wide range of courses 
on Hebrew language, Hebrew language history, and Israel society 

and culture. Her teaching evaluations consistently reflect her 
outstanding abilities, with students praising her expertise and 

pedagogical approach. 

Dr. Lin's contributions extend beyond academia. She actively 
engages in professional services, including her role as Secretary of 

Foreign Affairs at the School of Asian & African Studies. She also 
participated in various conferences and seminars, presenting her 

research on medieval Jewish thought and Judeo-Arabic culture. 

Dr. Lin's commitment to promoting intercultural understanding is 
exemplified through her translated books, bringing Hebrew 

literature to Chinese readers. Her ongoing projects, such as the 
publication of a Chinese Dictionary in Hebrew and the China-Israel 

Classic Books Translation and Publication Project, demonstrate her 
dedication to fostering linguistic and cultural connections. 

Joining the Hebrew Team at Shalom Point, Dr. Lin will undoubtedly 
contribute her vast knowledge and expertise to furthering Hebrew 
language education and promoting cross-cultural exchange. Her 

impressive credentials, passion for Jewish studies, and commitment 
to academic excellence make her a valuable addition to the team.  


